
 

Sherbrooke, December 3rd 2020 

Object: Vocational Training Observatory of Quebec Launch 
Event 

Good day to all of you, 

You receive this email as an actor of Vocational Training in Quebec. 

The Vocational training Observatory invites you to its virtual launch 

(https://uqac.zoom.us/j/3803953308) on December 10, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. and asks for your 

cooperation to broadcast the press release that will be sent to you shortly, in your network. 

The Observatory brings together professors from the five universities offering the Bachelor of 

Professional Education program (UQAC, UQAM, UQAR, UQAT and UdeS), players from the 

vocational training and labour market communities. 

Its first objectives are to support VT teachers in their professional development as well as to 

position and publicize Vocational Training.  

Please contact us at this address for further information. We thank you for your cooperation and 

wish you a great day. 

Looking forward to seeing you at the launch! 

 

Please note that the broadcast will be French 

Source : 

Observatoire de la formation professionnelle du Québec 

Chantale Beaucher, Ph.D., directrice de l’Observatoire 

 

 

Chantale Beaucher, Ph.D. 

Vocational Training Observatory of Quebec Director 
Professor 
 
Observatoire.FP@USherbrooke.ca 
819 821-8000 poste 61043 
  

See profile  
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